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MINUTES OF REORGANIZATION MEETING HELD DECEMBER 6, 2021 

 

 The Board of Directors of the Greenville Area School District held its annual 

reorganization meeting on Monday, December 6, 2021 at 6:30 p.m., in the Lecture Hall of 

Greenville High School.  The following holdover members were present: John Forbes, 

Richard Powers, Vice-President Mary Reames and Richard Rossi. The following newly elected 

or reelected members were present: Daniel Eppley, Russell Chace, Laura Leskovac, Steve 

Lewis and David Silvestri  

 

Others present: Brian Tokar, Superintendent 

  Brandon Mirizio, Board Secretary/Business Manager 

     

 

Teachers present: One (1)   

Visitors present: None (0) 

News media present: One (1) 

 

 

Mrs. Reames led the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 

 

Mrs. Reames detailed the purpose of the annual organization meeting, recognized special 

guest District Judge Brian Arthur and noted that immediately following the organization 

meeting the Board will be convening a regular business meeting. 

 

 

ELECTION OF TEMPORARY PRESIDENT 

Nomination are open for a Temporary President from the floor. 

 Rick Rossi has nominated Mary Reames 

Close nominations for a Temporary President. 

Election of Temporary President. 

Roll Call Vote of Holdover Members: 

 Mr. Forbes nominee of choice Mary Reames 

 Mr. Powers nominee of choice Mary Reames 

 Mrs. Reames nominee of choice Mary Reames 

 Mr. Rossi nominee of choice Mary Reames 

 The vote is unanimous in favor of Mary Reames who is now the temporary president. 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION OF THE OATH OF OFFICE 

 

Mrs. Reames introduced District Judge Brian Arthur, who administered the oath of office to 

the newly elected and reelected members: Mr. Daniel Eppley, Mr. Russell Chace, Mrs. Laura 

Leskovac, Mr. Steve Lewis and Mr. David Silvestri. 

 

 

REVIEW OF LIST OF QUALIFIED, LEGALLY ELECTED, OR APPOINTED MEMBERS OF 

THE BOARD 

 

Mrs. Reames presented a list of all of the qualified, legally elected or appointed members of 

the Board of School Directors for the year now beginning. No errors or inaccuracies in the 

list were noted. 
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ELECTION FOR THE OFFICE OF PRESIDENT 

Nominations are open for a President from the floor. 

Mr. Powers has nominated John Forbes 

Moved by Mr. Rossi and seconded by Mrs. Leskovac that the nominations for 

President be closed. 

 

 Vote:  9-0   Motion carried. 

Election of President. 

Roll Call Vote of Present and Voting Members for choice of President: 

 Mr. Eppley nominee of choice John Forbes 

 Mr. Chace nominee of choice John Forbes 

 Mr. Forbes nominee of choice John Forbes 

 Mrs. Leskovac nominee of choice John Forbes 

 Mr. Lewis nominee of choice John Forbes 

 Mr. Powers nominee of choice John Forbes 

 Mrs. Reames nominee of choice John Forbes 

 Mr. Rossi nominee of choice John Forbes 

 Mr. Silvestri nominee of choice John Forbes 

 The vote is unanimous in favor of John Forbes who is now elected President. 

 

 

  ELECTION FOR THE OFFICE OF VICE PRESIDENT 

Nominations are open for a Vice-President from the floor. 

Mr. Forbes has nominated Mary Reames 

Moved by Mr. Rossi and seconded by Powers that the nominations for Vice-President 

be closed. 

 

 Vote:  9-0   Motion carried. 

Election of Vice-President. 

Roll Call Vote of Present and Voting Members for choice of Vice-President: 

 Mr. Eppley nominee of choice Mary Reames 

 Mr. Chace nominee of choice Mary Reames 

 Mr. Forbes nominee of choice Mary Reames 

 Mrs. Leskovac nominee of choice Mary Reames 

 Mr. Lewis nominee of choice Mary Reames 

 Mr. Powers nominee of choice Mary Reames 

 Mrs. Reames nominee of choice Mary Reames 

 Mr. Rossi nominee of choice Mary Reames 

 Mr. Silvestri nominee of choice Mary Reames 

 The vote is unanimous in favor of Mary Reames who is now elected Vice-President. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Mr. Forbes assumed the chair as the newly elected president thanking the members for this 

appointment for the coming year. Additionally, Mr. Forbes discussed the board committee 

structure as well as the approval of monthly meeting dates and necessary board 

appointments that will occur at the subsequent regular meeting. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

A motion made by Mr. Powers and seconded by Mrs. Reames that the meeting be adjourned 

at 6:45 p.m. 

 

 

 
__________________ 

Brandon Mirizio 

Board Secretary 

 

 

 

 


